
Year 3 Summer 2 Newsletter 
We are now in the final half term of Year 3 and how quickly has that flown?  The children have had a full, 

exciting and busy year and we have only a few more weeks before they move into Year 4.  Just a few more 

opportunities to flourish in Year 3! 

P.E Days 

The children will have a P.E lesson on a Monday and a Friday. We will be utilising the outdoor spaces as much 

as possible, so please send your child in their outdoor kit.  Please note that we encourage PE t-shirts to be in 

their house colours, we respectfully ask that you provide plain t-shirts without logos or slogans. Please also 

remind your child to bring their water bottle and remove any earrings. 

Reading Books and Diaries 
Please could you remind your child to bring both their reading book and home reading diary into school every 

day. This is so they can have an opportunity to read in school on a daily basis. Children are able to and are 

expected to change their book weekly or when needed.  Now that they are approaching Year 4 it is crucial that 

they take ownership of their own reading and they need to be responsible for bringing their books daily. 

 

Uniform 
It is not compulsory to have items of uniform with our logo on as we understand this can work out costly for 

families; however we do have a school uniform policy as below; 

-Bottle green jumper/cardigan or zip up fleece. 

-White polo t-shirt or white shirt/blouse. 

-Dark grey trouser or skirts or green Gingham dresses. 

-Black school shoes (Velcro or laces) 

 

P.E uniform 
 Black jogging bottoms or shorts 

 Suitable trainers for outdoor use 

 Trainers / pumps for indoor use 

 White top 

Warm tracksuit for outdoor use if the weather is cold. 

 

Please provide sun protection for the hotter days (We are being optimistic in Year 3!) 

 

Please also note that slip on sandals or shoes with heels are not appropriate as they are a hazard on the 

playground and in the event of emergency evacuation. 

 

Homework 
Maths homework is set every Friday. The children will be asked to complete specific pages of their ‘Key Stage 

Two Maths Targeted Question Book or a suitable alternative’. The homework will need to be completed by the 

following Friday, where it will be marked and the next pages set. 

As well as the maths homework, children have various logins where they are able to complete online activities. 

Such as: 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Time Table and Curriculum 
Year 3 curriculum information and long term plans can be found on the 

Hanbury’s Farm website under children --> class pages -- > year 3. 

Geography – Are all settlements the same? 

Science – Forces and Magnets 

Maths – Time Angles properties of shape and measure 

English and Reading – The Dancing Bear – The Pied Piper 

French – Simple conversation 

Computing – Surviving Year 3 leaflet 

PE – Health and Fitness 

PSHE – Changing Me 

 

Year 3 Trip 
Trip – Friday 30th June – Years 3 & 4 are going to the Coton Centre with the Entrust Key to Music (K2M) to 

perform the instruments they have been learning this year. 


